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Breton, Mary B

From: Deborah Crump <roots.go.down@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:53 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I	strongly	support	this	rule	in	order	to	hasten	Maine’s	transition	to	ZEVs.	The	transportation	sector	
accounts	for	the	majority	of	greenhouse	gas	emissions	impacting	communities	around	the	state,	and	taking	
these	steps	is	the	right	thing	to	do.	I	hope	ZEVs	will	be	available	and	affordable	for	all	Mainers,	including	
good	quality	used	ZEVs.	Significantly	reducing	pollution	from	cars	and	trucks	provides	important	benefits	
to	those	living	closest	to	transportation	corridors,	which	include	many	distressed	municipalities;	this	is	an	
environmental	justice	issue	as	well	as	a	climate	and	health	issue.	For	the	health	of	everyone	this	program	is	
essential	as	is	the	infrastructure	needed	to	support	more	ZEVs	on	the	road.	Please	support	this	rule	in	its	
entirety.	Thank	you.	 
Deborah	Crump,	West	Paris,	ME,	 
a	new	EV	driver	 


